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Agenda Item IV – Briefing on the work of the Financial Services 
Development Council ("FSDC") 
 
In following up the first batch of six research reports released by FSDC in 
November 2013, the Administration is requested to update the Panel as 
soon as possible on the Government's response to the recommendations 
put forward in the reports, including – 
 
(a) the recommendations which the Government will take forward or 

consider further, the initial plans of the Government and the 
relevant timetables in this regard; and 

 
(b) the recommendations which the Government considers not 

appropriate for pursuing and the reasons concerned.   
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